
Hello,  

I’m writing to let you know I am in support of HB 2004. I have stayed informed on this issue and my 

interest goes back several years. I feel RCV has evolved and improved along the way moving towards 

best practices. I lean towards optimism vs. cynicism which takes more effort and risk.  

I truly feel that RCV represents the best path forward to create civil elections; giving everyone a voice 

while elevating some qualified candidates who might otherwise be left on the sidelines. 

We need more optimism and inclusion. 

Thank you, 

Shelly Seger 

Beaverton, OR   

 


